Weekly Newsletter



Date: Friday 3rd November 2017

Issue: 8

Next Week: Parents Evening- please sign up

Movember: You might have noticed some of the staff are growing Moustaches for Movember! We are called 'The Barlby Barbers'. There is a collection box in the office for donations and you can also donate online: https://mobro.co/barlbybarbers

What is happening next week?

Monday 6 th November	Parents Evening
Tuesday 7 th November	
Wednesday 8 th November	
Thursday 9 th November	The Governors will be meeting today. The Full Governing Body Meeting follows Resources Committee
Friday 10 th November	3.10pm: Fig Class Assembly

Attendance: 95.7%

Grenfell Support: We welcomed our Place2be counsellor Esther this week and we hope to have this service in place for some time to come. Esther is holding 1:1 sessions for some children and is also leading on an initiative called Place to Talk.

Governor Update: The Curriculum Committee and Pay Committee met this term. There were several agenda items including a discussion around School Improvement Priorities; Results 2017 and the success we have had retaining & developing teachers. The Resources Committee will meet next week to discuss school finances; site matters and Health & Safety. The Full Governing Body is a business meeting where the discussions and decisions made in committees are shared. This will also take place next week.

Dates for your Diary:

17th November: Children in Need

18th November: The Barlby Choir singing at The Portobello Rd (Christmas

Lights) 4.45pm

30th November: International Food Evening- we want this to be bigger

than ever!

11th December & 12th December: The Christmas Production

School Nurse: Martha is our new school nurse and she will be based in school every Thursday morning 9am-11am. Feel free to drop in. Alternatively, you can call or e-mail;

Martha - marthapoko@nhs.net 07590808891 0208 206 7187

Debate Mate: we are very excited to be participating in Debate Mate this year. A number of Year 5 children attended the launch this week and will be joining our newly formed debating club.

Graduate Volunteers: We are seeking graduate volunteers to support learning. This is an excellent way to gain some additional experience before embarking on a PGCE course or a career working with children. Please e-mail Ms Stone if you are interested; rachael.stone@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk

Barlby Booker: Entries are now closed. The judges are looking forward to meeting and reading all your stories on the 7th of November. Certificates and books will be made and prizes bought then the winners will be announced and prizes given on **Monday 18th December**.

Please follow us;

Instagram: barlbyprimaryschool Twitter: @primary_barlby

